From: Daly, Keith

To: document.control;

ccC: Peppers, Nicki;

Subject: FW: C8078 - Welding pile splices/shoes
Date: Monday, February 07, 2011 9:09:04 AM
Document Control,

Please file this email under Contract 8078, Chief Inspector’s IDR’s.

Thanks,

Keith Daly
Assistant Business Manager

Columbia River Crossing Project | mailto:dalyk@columbiarivercrossing.org
700 Washington St. Suite 300, Vancouver, WA 98660

office: 360.816.8870 | Office: 503.256.2726 Ext. 8870

Fax: 360.737.0294

From: Degenhart, Mark

Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 3:42 PM

To: 'Caufman, Kyle (CaufmaK@WSDOT.WA.GOV)'
Cc: Daly, Keith; Peterson, Laura

Subject: C8078 - Welding pile splices/shoes

Kyle,

As we discussed earlier today, it is understood that WSDOT fabrication inspectors
do not need to be present for the splicing welds on the piles or shoes for this
project. The pile splicing weld is being performed by Crazan & Associates at the
Farwest Fabrication facility in Puyallup, Washington. Crazan is performing UT on
all weld splices. The shoe welding is being done by Farwest employee Shannon
Tomeck certification number 88050191. If you see anything that is different than
what we discussed please correct or add as you need. Thank you for your
assistance with this matter.
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